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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Mail Station P1-137
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Docket 50-482: Corrections to the 1992, 1993 and 1994
i
'

Annual Radiological Environmental Operating Reports

Gentlemen

During an evaluation of the Wolf Creek Radiological Environmental Monitoring
Program 1995 Land Use Census results, it was discovered that the calculation
used to determine the deposition rate for area gardens was inaccurate.
Since the purpose of these calculations was to identify the most

conservative sample sites, it is important to note that despite the errors
made, the most conservative sites were still chosen.

In order to correct this error, revised pages for the 1992, 1993 and 1994
j Annual Radiological Environmental Operatirg Reports are enclosed. Annual

Radiological Environmental Opern ;ing Reports issued by Wolf Creek prior to
1992 did not contain this data and do not require revision.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Mr. Brad
Loveless at extension 4530.

Very truly yours,
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PDR Otto L. Maynard
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Enclosure

cc: L. J. Callan (NRC), w/a
W. D. Johnson (NRC), w/a
J. F. Ringwald (NRC), w/a
J. C. Stone (NRC), w/a
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